
Dear BRC users  
 
RIKEN BRC Experimental Plant Division is emailing you to get your attention 
on our resource distribution. Your emailing plant@brc.riken.jp about any item 
in the announcement is always welcome.  
 
 
1. New Database Opens  

 
   We are pleased to announce that Arabidopsis mutants and transgenic 
lines are now added to our web database. 
https://plant.rtc.riken.jp/resource/psi/psi_list.html 
 
 
 
2. New Arrival in Web Catalogue –Plant Cultured Cells 

 
   We have added seven plant cells to the list of plant cultured cell lines. 
Tobacco BY-TIPG (RIKEN resource number rpc00062) or Arabidopsis At tom 
(RIKEN resource number rpc00056) is one of them. They are useful for 
various research purposes. 
https://plant.rtc.riken.jp/resource/cell_line/cell_line_list.html 
 
 
3. Conferences and Meetings 
 
a. 29th International Conference on Arabidopsis Research (ICAR2018) is 

held in Turku, Finland from Jun. 25 to 29. We look forward to seeing you at 
RIKEN booth in the conference site. 

 

b. Joint Meeting of the 10th Asian Network of Research Resource Centers                      
(ANRRC) is held in Seoul, Korea from Sep. 5-7. 
 
 
Best regards 
 
Resource Distribute Section  
Experimental Plant Division  
RIKEN BioResource Research Center (changed as of April 1) 
3-1-1 Koyadai, Tsukuba  
Ibaraki 305-0074 JAPAN 
Email: plant@brc.riken.jp 
Tel: +81-29-836-9067/ Fax: +81-29-836-9053  
URL: http://epd.brc.riken.jp/en/ 
 

mailto:plant@brc.riken.jp
https://plant.rtc.riken.jp/resource/psi/psi_list.html
https://plant.rtc.riken.jp/resource/cell_line/cell_line_list.html
http://icar2018.arabidopsisresearch.org/
http://anrrc2018.knrrc.or.kr/
mailto:plant@brc.riken.jp
http://epd.brc.riken.jp/en/

